







St Luke & St Philip's



We hope you have all enjoyed the first half term of the school year, we have lots to look forward until the end of the year

# **Afterschool** Multisports

## Free of charge

Monday Year 1



Tuesday Year 2

Wednesday Year 3

Thursday Year 4 & 5



Friday Year 6 Rec - 94.2%

Yr 2- 94.8%

Yr 3 - 92%

Yr 5 - 92.3%

Vr 6 - 95.6%

#### Attendance

- Attendance is mandatory for all pupils of compulsory school age. This means it's your legal duty as a parent to send your child to school regularly.
- If you have concerns about your child attending, you should discuss these with your school
- You should plan your holidays within school holidays as usual.
- Avoid seeking permission to take your children out of school during term time.

Well done Year 6 keep up the great attendance!

PUPILS VOICE have all enjoyed our first half term. We have raised money for the NS PCC through our cake stall and the Junions and Year 2 met some amarcing authors at the library. We wish you all a lovely halfterm and look forward to seeing you after the holiday. Head boy Jan and Head girt Adriana

### Bonfire Breakfast

Friday 4th November

7:50am till 8:50am

Bangers, Beans and Bagels

Crackling Cereal

Molten Milkshake



Limited spaces available book your place at the office





THE NEW HALF TERM WORSHIP TOPIC IS

WISDOM

#### OPEN DAY EVENT TO SHOW OFF OUR AMAZING SCHOOL



Friday 4th November 2022 10am - 12pm



Applications for children starting our reception in September 2023

need to be submitted by 15th January 2023

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/admissions



### New to You

Remember we have a new to you scheme in school.

We have trousers, skirts, jumpers and T shirts in many



different sizes

If you have any spare, outgrown uniform, we would be grateful for the donation, contact the office

With winter coming it will soon be cold, after the half term holidays children can wear Black Joggers or black leggings for P.E and afterschool clubs











